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Question:  

 

Can the Department advise what is the status of this evaluation? Is the report still expected to 

be finalised by the end of month as previously indicated by the Government?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The second evaluation of the alcohol industry voluntary initiative to place pregnancy warning 

labels on alcohol products has been completed and is expected to be considered by Food 

Ministers later in 2017.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


